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23rd October 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
I am aware that a number of Y6 pupils are bringing mobile phones into school.  We would like you to know 
that the use of phones in school is not permitted and are therefore are held securely within the school office 
during the school day.  However, we would like to stress that children should only bring these into school 
when completely necessary.  
  
Disclaimer - All mobile phones brought into school are done so at the owner’s risk and school cannot be 
held responsible for these being misplaced or damaged.  
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
 

 
 
 

N M Badger 
Principal 
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